
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

JANUARY 4, 2022 

 

There will be a public hearing for the Secure the Vote Act of 2022 for Box Elder, 

Cache, and Rich counties at the Willard City offices 

 

80 West 50 South 

Willard, UT 84340 

 

At 4:30 pm on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. 

More information can be found at www.SecureVoteUtah.org 

 


